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February 21, 2014 
 
 
To: Chief Clerk of the House 
Ramona Kenady 
House of Representatives 
900 Court St NE H-271 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
 
 
From: State Representative Kim Thatcher  
House District 25  
 
 
Please be advised that I am declaring a potential conflict of interest on Senate Bill 

1558A. I am the majority owner of two businesses who were members of one of the 

self-insured groups affected by this bill. 

 
 
Sincere thanks,  

 
Kim Thatcher 
State Representative  
House District 25  
 

 

 


